October 24, 1960

The National Filmboard of Canada
680 Fifth Avenue
New York 20, N. Y.

Dear Sirs:

I would like to use your film, "Breakdown®™ (41 minutes) in a class
in pastorel counseling for ministerial students in our theological
seninary. We would like to use the film on November 3. If this
date is impossible, then November 10 or November 17 would be

alternative dates. Thank you so much. Please bill us for the cost.

Cordially end sincerely,

Thomas C. Cden
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